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LOWLINC is accepting membership applications!  What is LOWLINC? We are a nonprofit 

organization, sustained by membership fees and donations, that arranges support services so 

older LOW residents can remain safe and independent in their homes, in our community, for as 

long as possible.  

Once we launch in early 2016, with one phone call (or email), LOWLINC members will benefit 

from an array of services, including transportation, home and yard maintenance, computer/IT 

support, friendly visits and calls, vetted service providers, fun activities and more.  More than 35 

enthusiastic LOW residents have volunteered to provide services for LOWLINC members, 

supplemented by collaborative arrangements with community organizations and a list of vetted 

vendors. 

If you’d like to learn more about LOWLINC and how you can benefit, we invite you to come to 

a membership information meeting on Wednesday, October 28, at the Community Center, 10 am 

to noon.  Please RSVP to carolyn@lowlinc.org.  If you need a ride to the Community Center or 

want to RSVP by phone, please call Jeri F. at 972-2180.  You can read about membership 

benefits on our website at http://lowlinc.org/membership/ and also download the membership 

application for early membership. 

LOWLINC is an organization independent of the Lake of the Woods Association and 

LOWLINC activities have no impact on LOWA’s annual assessment or user fees.  For more 

information about LOWLINC, please visit www.lowlinc.org. 
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